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July 21, 195855
Vicente Ximenes, Exec. Sec.

*»985 American GI Forum of U.S.
«54... 621 Gabaldon Rd . NW

Albuquerque, New Mexico
I .' '*.

Dear Chente:

This will acknowledge receipt of your letter dated
49 July 19, 1958 in regard to the situation that has come

up that required that you ask for funds throughout the
Nation. Go ahead and send out the letters, and I will

write to you and help out more soon after the elections of
July 26th.

Goidbye and goodluck.

Sincerely yours,

Hector P. Garcia, M.D.
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July 30, 1958

Mr. Vicente T. Ximenes
National Executive Secretary
621 Gabaldon lid., NW
Albuquerque. New Mexico

Dear Mr. Ximenes:

Beginning today you will receive a daily membership reportform from the State Office which will have the names of the membersmaking an application and the unit that he is from. The originalmembership application report will be mailed to the National ExecutiveSecretary together with the national dues and a card will be issued atthe National Office which will be mailed back to the State Office.

Upon receipt of the memhe rship card from the National >·LE«Executive Secretary, the State Office will check the receipt 01 same *and immediately forward the membership card to the unit chairman.The purpose of this form will be to have a checking point of all thememberships between the State and National Office. The persons whowill receive a copy of this form will be the National Chairman aad tileState Chai rman, and a copy will remain in the local "pen(ling member-ship file. "

Sincerely yours,

MANUEL A. VELASCO
Executive Secretary o f Arne rican
GI Forum of Texas

MAV: tc u


